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April 22, 2022 
 
Debra Slaski 
City of Delray Beach 
100 NW 1st Avenue 
Delray Beach, Florida 33444 
 
Re: Letter of No Objection 
 Abandon/Vacate a Portion of Public Right-of-Way known as Davis Road Right-of-Way  
 As Described in the Roadway Abandonment Survey prepared by Ritzel-Mason Surveyors 

Signed and Sealed May 17, 2021 
 Located south side of LWDD Canal No. L-30 Canal and north side of Lone Pine Road 
 PCN: 12-43-46-07-00-000-3030 
 LWDD Record Locator:  RI-21-0060 
 
Dear Ms. Slaski: 
 
Lake Worth Drainage District has no objection to the abandonment of that portion of Davis Road 
lying north of Lone Pine Road, provided the abandonment resolution reserves a 40-foot exclusive 
easement in perpetuity and in favor of Lake Worth Drainage District for the purposes of access 
and maintenance of Lateral 30 Canal. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Anne H. Perry 
 
Anne H. Perry 
Right-of-Way Specialist 
 

 


